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To the Magnitorsker Steelworks Combine. To the Director of the Combine, Comrade Borissov.
To the Chief Engineer of the Combine, Comrade Voronov.

To the Party Organizer of the C.C., C.P.S.U.(B.), Comrade Svetiov.

To the Chairman of the Trade Union, Comrade Pliskanos.

To the Comsomol Organizer of the C.C. of the Comsomol, Comrade Pankov.

I greet and congratulate the men and women workers, engineers, technicians and employees of the Magnitorsker
Steelworks Combine and the "Magnitostroj" Trust on the twentieth anniversary of the opening of the Combine,
the mighty metallurgic basis of the country.

The steel workers of Magnitorsk have, as upright sons and daughters of our Motherland, throughout the years,
honestly and devotedly worked for the development of the production capacity of the Combine, successfully
applied the new technology, continued the unbroken production of metal and honourably fulfilled the task set by
the Party and the government to supply our country with metal.

I wholeheartedly wish you, Comrades, new success in your work.
J. STALIN
("Pravda,” 31 January, 1952)
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